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The Union County Fairgrounds is in dire need of upgrades to restrooms.  Currently, 

during events such as the county fair, visitors are met with portable toilets and wash 

stations.  The facility is an important economic driver for our region, and it is an 

embarrassment that we don't have working toilets at functions.  It has made it 

virtually impossible to address any of the other needs of the fairgrounds until this 

issue is addressed.  This could be a showpiece for our region to have an event 

center worthy of the area, but without the needed funding to upgrade the sewage 

lines and facilities it will remain underutilized in every respect. 


